Laura Gutierrez

Please uphold the rules to reduce methane from oil fields. I have lived in both Arlington, and Fort
Worth and both residences were less than 2 blocks from gas wells. It is so poorly conceived to have
gas wells so close to homes and schools, it is not healthy for anyone to have to breathe such bad air.
In the summer I can't go outside due to the air quality, and when I do I become sick. Ensuring air
quality standards are at best, maintained and not worsened is imperative to the quality of life for all
of us. Thank you, Laura.



